
Dates for June, July  & August 2018 
17th June:  Baptism Preparation after 10:00 a.m. 

  Mass 

27th June:   SIP at Sandringham Hotel  

28th July:  Commitment Mass for Confirmation 

29th July:  Candidates at all Masses 

  3rd July:    Lecito Divina at Uniting Church 10:00  

  4th July:    Mass at Princeton View at 10:00 a.m. 

  6th  July:   Mass at Eleanora at 10:00 a.m. 

10th July:  Lectio Divina 

20th July:    Anointing Mass after Rosary at 11:15  

10th Aug:  Trivia Night for Brigidine Asylum 

  Seekers 

VOLUNTEERS FOR CHILDRENS  LITURGY (Sunday 10:00 a.m. Mass during School Term) 

We are looking for Volunteers to  help our toddlers and primary school aged children make the Mass 

more meaningful, interesting, fun and symbolic. COMMITMENT: Once every 4 to 6 weeks 

Please contact the Parish office  9521 0990 or hampton@cam.org.au 

or Cynthia White (Pastoral Associate) on candcwhite@gmail.com.  

Entrance Antiphon: O Lord, hear my voice, for I 

have called to you; be my help. Do not abandon or 

forsake me, O God, my Saviour! 

Communion Antiphon: There is one thing I ask of 

the Lord, only this do I seek: to live in the house of 

the Lord all the days of my life. 

Anniversary Mass Celebrations 

Anniversary Mass at St. Patricks Cathedral 

for all those celebrating 25th / 40th /50th /60th/ 

75th years of Marriage this year 

The Mass will be celebrated at St Patrick's 

Cathedral on Sunday 29th July at 11:00 a.m. 

Couples who register will receive 

commemorative certificates and packs. 

Need to register  Call :PH: 92875587. Email: 

lmf@cam.org.au 

SIP : SPIRITUALITY IN THE PUB 

Date: Wednesday 27th June  2018 

Time: 7.30 p.m. at Sandringham hotel. 

Topic: Plenary Council 2020 

            How does this give a voice to the  

            Catholic Community? 

Speakers: Fr. Noel Connolly 

Venue: SANDRINGHAM  HOTEL 

Cnr Beach Road & Melrose Street 

(Melway 76 G9)  

Booking for a Meal Phone: 9598 7255 

Please Specify that booking is for SIP 

THANK YOU 

Last weekend 2nd/3rd June Winter Appeal Collection 

for St. Vincent de Paul Society was $2,203.00  

(Cash $778/-, Credit Card: $1,175/- , Cheque: $300/-).  

This amount is being matched by St Mary’s 

Foundation. Thank you for your generosity.  

“Ours is a Child Safe Environment. As a Community we all have the obligation to do the best we 

can to keep children safe from harm and abuse” 

St. Mary’s Presbytery 

5 Hayward Grove, Hampton 3188 

Tel: (03) 95210990 

Email:     hampton@cam.org.au 

Parish Office Hours: Mon: 8:30 a.m. -11:30 a.m. 

Tues: 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.  

Wed & Fri: 9:00 a.m. -12:00 noon. 

Phone: 9521 0990 

Parish Priest: Fr. Anjou Soares  

Pastoral Associate: Mrs. Cynthia White 

Email: candcwhite@gmail.com 

Parish Secretary: Sharon Burleigh ( Mon/ Tues) 

Maria Jesus De Santisteban ( Wed/Thurs/Fri) 

Email: hampton@cam.org.au 

Baptism Coordinator: Olivia Turner:  

Phone: 0407863579,  95210990 

Baptism: 2nd and 4th Sunday of the Month,  

Baptism Preparation: 3rd Sunday after 10:00 a.m. 

Mass. 

Weekend Masses: Sat: 6:00 p.m. 

Sunday: 8:00 a.m. & 10:00 a.m. 

Weekday Masses: Saturday: 8:30 a.m. 

Tuesday & Friday 11:30 a.m. 

Wednesday & Thursday: 9:15 a.m. 

First Thursday of the month: 

Adoration after Mass for ½ hour. 

Third Friday of the month: 

Anointing Mass at 11:30 

Every Friday: 11:15 a.m. Rosary and Prayer to St. 

Peregrine followed by Mass 

Confession: Saturday: 9:15 or on request 

17th  June 2018       11th Sunday of the Year 

Lord it is good to give thanks to you 

Psalm 91 is a song of the righteous person to God 

the creator. A hymn to the most high and 

Eternal God, a magnificent person, Lord of 

Sabbath. It includes an intense call to pray, 

the joyful song of gratitude. 

The psalm begins with the phase, it is good to 

give thanks. Indeed it is a pleasant duty to 

praise and thank God for his steadfast love 

and faithfulness. There is tone of gladness 

and enthusiasm. 

The psalm contains a reflection and images 

of the palm tree, the cedar indicates growth 

and fertility. The trees are planted in the 

house of the Lord the ground of longevity 

and spiritual depth. 

Here we Christians stand before the figure of 

the upright person, stretched as a flourishing 

palm tree that enjoy a deeper communion. 
Fr. Anjou Soares 

THIS WEEK 

Saturday              16 June  Mass at 6:00 p.m. 11th Sunday of the Year 

Sunday                 17June   Mass at 8:00 a.m. and 10:00 a.m. 11th Sunday of the Year 

   Baptism Preparation after 10:00 a.m. Mass 

Tuesday               19  June  Communion Service at 11:30 a.m.  

Wednesday          20 June          Communion Service at 9:15 a.m.  

Thursday             21 June              Communion Service at 9:15 a.m.  

Friday                  22 June              Rosary & Prayer to St. Peregrine at 11:15 a.m. followed by Mass 

Saturday              23 June              Mass at 8:30 am.  

                     Vigil Mass at 6:00 p.m. 12th Sunday of the Year  

Sunday                 24 June              Mass at 8:00 and 10:00 a.m. 12th Sunday of the Year 

                      The Nativity of John the Baptist 

Fr Anjou will be attending Clergy Conference from 18th June to 21st June 

HEARTS IN ACTION 

(young Adults ages 25-49) 

Celebrating the Love of Jesus’s Heart 

An afternoon of Prayer, Reflection, Adoration 

and the opportunity for personal blessing and 

reconciliation with three Priests available. 

Date: 24th June: 

Time: 3:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

Place: St. Brigid’s Church, Mordialloc 

Contact: Sr. Susan  

Phone: 0455495 557 

All are welcome 

LET US REMEMBER IN OUR PRAYERS: 

SICK: Pierre Sakr, Daisy De Alwis, Joe Rush, Judy 

Ferrigno, Clare Curry-Harris, May Ray, Frank Ray, 

Margaret Parry, Kate Maree Arnott, Jenny Oaten,  

Alan Philips, John Hartie, Susan McGregor. 

 
The practice of providing material support to 
those charged with preaching the Gospel,… (cf. 
Acts 4:34, 11:29). 
An opportunity for us to support the charitable 
and humanitarian work of Pope Francis. 
The collection also funds the pastoral offices 
which enable the Holy Father to carry out his 
work  
This annual collection will be on 23rd / 24th of 
June. Please continue to pray for Pope Francis 
and his intentions. 

An ancient custom still alive today 
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